
GODORT Rare and Endangered Government Publications Minutes  
ALA Annual Conference, Washington, DC  
Saturday, June 28, 1998 2-4 p.m. 

Following introductions, it was announced that Bill Sleeman would be the upcoming Chair of the 
Committee. Donna Koepp, Chair, asked all committee members present to check back with their 
home section or round table to make sure they were reappointed if necessary, or new 
appointments were made if necessary for the coming year. 

It was noted that there has been no LITA representative for the last few years, and it was decided 
that we should change our committee membership to exclude representatives from LITA, but ask 
for a liaison from GITCO. It was felt that this would be more in line with the issues this 
committee has been dealing with. 

The upcoming program on Monday, "Preserving our Nation's Heritage, How Do We Protect Our 
Rare and Endangered Government Publications," was announced and the order in which the 



The meeting was adjourned at 4 p.m. 

 


